PROPOSAL 13 -5 AAC 56.122. Special provisions for the seasons, bag, possession, annual,
and size limits, and methods and means for the Kenai Peninsula Area. Create a disabled
angler-only fishing area on the Anchor River, as follows:

The Department of Fish and Game shall dedicate a Handicap only (and Disabled Veteran) fishing
area from the Anchor Rive bridge downstream 200'. This area will be for the exclusive use of those
who qualify using the same standards as the already established and successful Russian River site.
The Handicap only area would only be "live" during the King Salmon season. The required
improvements to access the area would be provided for at no cost to the State of Alaska.

What is the issue you would like the board to address and why? In South-central Alaska there
are no areas dedicated to exclusive use King Salmon fishing for handicap persons and disabled
veterans. While there has been much success with the handicap access/ fishery for Sockeye Salmon
on the Russian River, there has yet to be a dedicated area for King Salmon. Access to one of
Alaska's most valuable resources is extremely difficult for or physically challenged citizens.

If nothing changes our handicap Alaskans and disabled veterans will continue to only have a
dedicated area for Sockeye Salmon and lacking for King Salmon.
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